
Parents Bulletin                                     Week beginning 9th January 2023 

 

  

 

 

 Home School  

 

 

 

 

We hope all is well with you and your family. This is your weekly bulletin issued via our website. We 

will inform you of our achievements plans for the week ahead.  

 

School Uniform 

 

Our school has a clear uniform policy. I ask that all students follow it correctly. Some items to be aware 

of are that the tracksuit bottoms should be navy. Only school jackets are allowed. We ask that all students 

wear their school jacket to school. Remember the uniform requires black shoes or black runners.  

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 

Thursday 19th January - 2nd Year Parent Teacher Meeting, 4:15-6:45. 

Monday 16th January - Friday 20th - 4th Year Work Experience for 4 Addams and Barack. 

Tuesday 17th January – Parents Association Committee meeting 7pm 

Monday 23rd January - Friday 27th - 4th Year Work Experience for 4 Corrigan and Dunant. 

Monday 23rd January – 1st February - Mock exams for 3td and 6th Years 

Monday 6th February - no school - Imbolc. 

Thursday 9th February - 6th Year Parent Teacher Meeting. 

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Mid Term Break. 

 

Healthy Eating Policy 

 

Our school’s Healthy Eating Policy prohibits sugary, salty, fatty foods. Students are NOT allowed take 

items such as sweets, lollies, crisps, chocolate, and minerals to school. We have asked local shops do 

stop selling these items to children in the mornings.  

 

This policy is to ensure the best health, wellbeing, concentration, and dental hygiene for our young 

people.  

 

Student Absences 

 

All student absences from school need to be recorded in the inside cover of the school journal. 

 

Medical Certificates/Hospital Appointments 

 

If your student(s) attend a doctor or hospital appointment, we need your student to bring in the medical 

certificate/hospital appointment to their Year Head who will then put this in their student file. This will 

explain their reason for their absence in school. 
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2023 LMETB Robert Ballagh Art Competition  

 

All students are invited to create a piece of art/ drawing/ painting/ photography to submit to this years 

competition. There is no set theme. Junior and Senior categories. Closing date is Friday January 13th. 

Great prizes! Call into Ms. Boyle or Mr. Loughran for entry form. The competition is open to all LMETB 

students in the educational settings mentioned. 

 

 

All of our achievements are a direct result of our school’s commitment to our community. We strive for 

Success for All. This is achieved by planning, modelling, encouraging, reflecting, and celebrating.  

 

 
Our school sculpture embodies what we do – Focus, Aim, Power! 

 

 

Home School Community Liaison (HSCL) 

Mr Cumiskey is our HSCL officer. His role is to engage with families where a 

student’s attendance is of concern. He will be meeting Parents/Guardians at our 

seminars.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


